
Birch Class Homework: Our Changing Environment 

Due in: Wednesday 2nd April  

 

This week, we have had a fantastic time taking part in British Science Week, 

where we have been learning all about ‘Changing and Adaptation’. The children 

have been exploring how changes in the world around us happen and how living 

things adapt to these changes. 

In Geography, we extended our learning by looking at our changing environment. 

We discussed different types of changes—some that happen naturally and 

others caused by humans. This led us to an important question: 

"Does nature or humans have the biggest impact on our environment?" 

For this week’s homework, I would like for the children to continue their 

learning by choosing one environmental change that we explored in class: 

🌿 Deforestation 

🚯 Land Pollution 

🔥 Bushfires 

🌋 Volcanic Eruptions 

🌍 Earthquakes 

⛰ Landslides 

💧 Water Pollution 

🌊 Flooding 

💨 Air Pollution 

Using their own knowledge and any extra research, children should record how 

their chosen change can pose a risk to living things. They can present this in any 

way they like —a poster, a piece of artwork, a written explanation, an 

information leaflet, or any other format they prefer. The key aim is for them 

to understand and communicate how either nature or humans impact our living 

world. 

I am looking forward to seeing their brilliant ideas, research and creativity!  

 

 

 


